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Monday 7 June 2021

Dear Families

I trust you had a safe and pleasant half term and enjoyed the glorious warm and sunny days we had.

We are looking forward to welcoming all the students back tomorrow, Tuesday 8 June 2021. I
reiterate what the government has said and strongly encourage you to ensure your child has taken a
lateral flow test (LFD) with a negative result, prior to returning to school tomorrow.  Keeping up with
the twice weekly testing is important in maintaining a safe environment for us all.

You will recall from the letter I sent you on 27 May 2021, that we have made some changes to
support the final 6 weeks of this academic year. Please check this letter so that you are clear about
how the arrangements affect your child in their year group. You can read the letter here.

A reminder that students should no longer wear their PE kit to school. Please ensure they adhere to
this expectation as outlined in my letter so that they are not sent home to change. Please support
us with our dress code so that we have a calm start to this half term and we do not spend time
having to challenge students for non compliance.

Thank you as always for your continued support and we look forward to happy and productive final
weeks of this academic year.

Best wishes

Beverley Stanislaus
Headteacher

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/major-testing-drive-ahead-of-return-to-schools-next-week
http://www.stmartins.academy/admin/userfiles/news/letters%20home/2020-2021/27%20May%202021%20Half%20Term%20Letter%20from%20the%20Headteacher.pdf

